
 

 

  
REVIEW OF CAMPAIGN 

FINANCE LAWS CONTINUES 
 

The Ethics Commission’s comprehensive review of the City’s campaign finance 

laws is well under way.  The commissioners considered an initial set of staff     

recommendations on February 2 and February 23 and, on March 8, will once 

again consider CPI adjustments to City contribution limits and recommendations 

regarding officeholder accounts.   Also on March 8, the staff will make an infor-

mational presentation regarding the City's public matching funds program. 

 

This review of the campaign finance laws will continue for several months and 

will include Commission meetings on the following dates.   

  

 DATE TENTATIVE TOPIC 

 March 8, 2012 Contribution Limits/Officeholder Accounts 

 April 5, 2012 Public Matching Funds Program  

 May 3, 2012 Disclosure and Enforcement 

 June 7, 2012 (proposed) Ordinance Language 

 

All meetings will take place at 9:30 a.m. in City Hall Room 1060.  Agendas are gen-

erally posted on the Ethics Commission’s web site the Friday before the meeting.  

The agenda and materials for the March 8 meeting are currently available on 

our web site.  

 

Questions and comments are welcome and may be submitted by email to        

ethics.policy@lacity.org. 

http://ethics.lacity.org/PDF/agenda/2012/March/030812_Agenda.pdf
mailto:ethics.policy@lacity.org?subject=SpeicalMeetingBulletin



